PROFESSIONAL DEVELOPMENT SERIES

Young Adult Services
Division of NCLA Presents:

Programming 101 and the
Importance of SEL Programming

Featuring 2022 Library
Journal Mover & Shaker,
Jessica Scott Fitzpatrick

Wednesday, September 20th
from 2:30-3:30pm

Join us as Jessica Scott Fitzpatrick discusses
programming 101, the importance of SEL programming,
and her recognized book club, Librarian in the Huddle.

REGISTER FOR THIS EVENT BELOW:
https://forms.gle/oVHt65u4srWx8\W158

ONE CONTACT HOUR WILL BE AWARDED

This series of educational programs for library professionals across Long Island is a f‘ 5,
collaboration between NCLA & SCLA. Programs are open to all library staff at no charge ( m‘é

and presented virtually via Zoom. "‘o\‘:%a



https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLSfAdnX_EEz6RKLKrzq9tZcQaY1AI6myV3ixq_NZHJ3s_N2u6g/viewform?pli=1

